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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 5:30 PM
To: 'marniola@oaklandnet.com'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: FUEL LEAK CASE RO293 - CITY OF OAKLAND MUNICIPAL SERVICE CENTER, 7101 

EDGEWATER DRIVE, OAKLAND

Dear Mr. Arniola, 

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH)  would appreciate an in-person meeting to discuss the recently submitted 
document Revised Work Plan-Data Gap Summary and Proposed Investigation (Work Plan) which was prepared by 
Arcadis U.S., Inc. (Arcadis) for the subject site.  ACEH proposes a meeting date of March 10, 2015 at 10:30 AM at our 
offices.    
 
If this date and time works for you ACEH will send out an e-vite to you, the Diane Heinze of the Port of Oakland, and 
Charles Pardini of Arcadis  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  ACEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case 
toward closure. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-
6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org. 

Regards 
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


